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Katapynon ETtriolou TeAoug ETaipeiwy
[a To ‘Eto¢ 2024 Kal MeTd
Cancellation of Annual Company Levy
For The Year 2024 And Afterwards

Za¢ EVNUEPWVOULE OTL cUUPwvaA pe Tov Tiepl Etalpelwy (Tpormomointiko) Nopo
2024, N.25(1)/2024, o omnoiog dnpoactevtnke otnv Emionun Ednuepida tng
Anpokpatiog otig 15 Maptiou 2024, to Etrjolo TEAOG TwV ETALPELWY TIOU £lvall
EYVEYPOLUEVEC 0TO MNnTpwo tou Eddpou Etalpelwy, katapyeitat yia to €tog 2024
KoL LETOQL.

JUpdwva He Tov Tio mavw NOUo, ETOLPELEC OL omolol £xouv &N MANPWOEL TO
£TN0OL0 TENOC Tou £10¢ 2024, Ba yivel emotpodn TeEAwV. 2ac urtevBupiloupe OTL Ta
gTAoLa TEAN yLo Ta €T amo 2011 péxpt 2023 ouvexilouv va LoxUouv.

We would like to inform you that the Department of the Registrar of Companies
and Intellectual Property (the “Registrar”) announced that according to the
Companies (Amendment) Law 2024, L.25(1)/2024, the €350 annual levy for
companies registered is abolished from 2024 and onwards.

According to the above Law, companies that have already paid the annual fee for
the year 2024, will be refunded the amount they have paid. We remind you that the
obligation to pay the annual levy remains for the years from 2011 to 2023.
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